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Contract Notification

This is to advise the Commission that in addition to the contract identified in the “Notification” 
submitted on 10/25/19 (FA8620-19-C-2009), the following additional government contract is 
currently associated with the operations under the WF2XAK license:

Agency/Customer: US Air Force
Contract Number: FA8650-17-C-8578
Contract POC: James Blackston (937) 656-9900

James.blackston@us.af.mil

Because this license will also continue to support IR&D activity, there should be no change to 
the “XT” Station Class.

It is BAE Systems’ understanding that no further action is required with respect to this matter, 
but if there are any questions, please contact the following:  Jeff Rummel, Esq., Arent Fox LLP, 
1717 K Street, NW, Washington, DC 20006.


